
Church Calendar  (please visit www.maplegrovemc.com for all events) 
Today… March 10 
9:00am Sunday school 
10:00am Worship Service  
Worship Leader: Pastor Matt Chambers 
Sermon: Pastor Mike Clemmer, Luke 13:1-9, “One More Year” 

Next Sunday… March 17 
Food collection for Octorara Food Pantry  
9:00am Sunday school 
10:00am Worship Service  
Worship Leader: Pastor Matt Chambers 
Sermon: Pastor Mike Clemmer, Luke 21:25-36, “The Time is Near” 

Looking Ahead 
March 13… Sewing Circle, 9:00am-2:00pm, at Maple Grove 
March 22-24… AMEC Bible Quizzing Invitational Tournament, West Liberty, Ohio 
March 29… Good Friday Service, 6:30pm, at Maple Grove  
April 9… Coordinating Body Meeting, 6:30pm, at Maple Grove 

Birthday Blessings! 
3/10 Chandon B, Nelson S 

3/12 Lucy H, 3/10 Mary Ellen G, 3/15 Leah H 

Anniversary Celebrations!  
3/10 Aldie & Judy K 

Staff Hours & Contact Information  
Lead Pastor Mike Clemmer - 215-767-6582, mclemmer@maplegrovemc.com  

Office hours: Tuesday-Friday. 
Worship Pastor Matt Chambers - mchambers@maplegrovemc.com  

Office hours: Thursday and Friday. 

Administrator: Sarah H - 610-593-6658, administrator@maplegrovemc.com 

Office hours: Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday 9:00am-1:00pm. 
Treasurer: Wanda L -  treasurer@maplegrovemc.com 

Elders: Brian H,  Arlin K, Nolan K, Matt R (Lead Elder) 
Preschool Director - Wendy D: maplegrovepreschool@gmail.com 

Please send all bulletin and Sunday morning announcements by Thursday at noon.
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Sharing & Prayer 
  Please call or email your prayer requests, praises & sympathies to the church 

office to have them added to the bulletin.  You may also write them on a 
Connection Card at your pew and hand it in at the Welcome Center.    

 

     Maple Grove Leadership Team & Lay Ministers. 
     Middle East Conflict - For peace & God’s protection against the violence. 
     B Family - Infant is dealing with respiratory issues. 
     G Family - Mourning the loss of Sam who died in a plane crash. 
     Ruth K- Struggling with multiple health issues. 
     Mike & Stephanie W - Mike is recovering from shoulder surgery. 
     Ken S - Continued prayer for strength and healing. 
     S Family - Mourning the loss of infant child. 
     Mary Jane S - Recovering from surgery.  

Missionaries  
    Nathan & Laurel C - World Team in Africa (currently in USA for 1 year)  
    Garry & Ruth D - EMM  
    David & Dawnell G - Commission to Every Nation in Mexico  
    Kandace G - EMM in Cambodia  
    William H - EMM Teaching Missionary 
    Mike & Sharyn K - Powered to Move in Texas  
    Randal K - Modern Day in Italy 
    Dale & Kathy M - YWAM Virginia & Chile 
    Omar M Family - Word of Life Thailand 
    Jon & Amanda R - CRU West Chester University  
    Randy & Melanie U - Reach Beyond in Mexico 

Welcome Everyone! 
Childcare facilities with live streaming are available at room 106 & room 102.  

Room 106 is an unstaffed nursery for infants-1 yr. old located at the back of the sanctuary with 
live-streaming of the service. Room 102 is staffed for 1-3 yr. olds located before the sanctuary 

entrance to your right.    

Sunday school Child Care Church Time Child Care  
              Diane U & Darlene G            Missy K & Family 

       Announcements 
• THANK YOU  
Thank you Family Life Committee for planning the family game night yesterday 
evening and for giving the families in our congregation a fun opportunity to connect! 

• FOOD COLLECTION  
Thank you to everyone who donated bath soap and hygiene products to the PCCO, 
these items will be distributed locally to people in emergency situations. Next 
Sunday, March 17, we will be collecting canned food items & dry goods for the 
Octorara food pantry.  

• GUESS WHO’S COMING TO DINNER EVENT 
Please join us in a fun way to get to know others in the church on Sunday, April 14, 
6:00pm. Family Life is looking for hosts that would be willing to open their home and 
provide a meal for a mystery group of people. The host can set the amount of 
people they are willing to have and what they would like others to provide 
(appetizer, dessert, drink). If you would be willing to be a host, please sign up at the 
Welcome Center or talk to Laura R by Sunday, March 31st.  If you would like to be a 
guest, there is a separate sign up sheet available at the Welcome Center. 

• CONGRATULATIONS 
Congratulation to Kristy & Connor B on the birth of their son and to Doug & Emily L 
on the birth of their daughter, both babies were born on March 4! Rejoice with these 
families and continue to pray for them!   

• AMEC BIBLE QUIZZING 
Maple Grove’s teams will be quizzing tonight at Petra Church at 6:30pm. There will 
be a quizzing tournament next Sunday, March 17, at Lancaster County Christian 
School at 1:00pm. Come out and cheer for our students as they’ve worked hard 
studying God’s word and this quiz season comes to a close. Here are last week’s 
scores; Team 1: 1 Win, 1 Loss; Team 2: 1 Win, 2 Losses; Team 3: 1 Win, 1 Loss, 1 Tie  

Quiz Outs: Tori (1), Gabby (1), Abby (2), Peter (3), Grant (1). 

Thank you for being Here!


